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Annual Teller Report: 
 
Our congregational members will have been kept abreast of how our Sharing Our Abundance 
has been distributed through Sunday's orders of service and our monthly newsletter. those 
wishing to review our giving can find the annual list for our sharing on the bulletin board 
adjacent to the work room. 
Expenses for this 'committee' are minimal, usually just the cost of coin rollers and other office 
supplies. 
Gaylord Madill and Gloria Krenbrenk assist regularly with David Rae filling as 'Teller' as required. 
 
Thank you to each of them for their continued help and support. 
Edwina Madill 
Head Teller 
 


